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Dear colleague, 

Vacancy at Garratt Park School  

Many thanks for your interest in the vacant post at Garratt Park School. You will find further information about the 
school and the role attached, and I do hope that you will consider making an application. 

We are a school of considerable strengths. In particular, we have:  

● a friendly and supportive multi-disciplinary staff 
● an emphasis on creativity 
● high quality professional development 
● an excellent leadership team 
● our own systems for assessment, which work well and are easy to use 
● outstanding safeguarding and pastoral care 
● high standards of behaviour 
● wonderful students! 

I am proud of the school’s performance during the pandemic. We have been open every day except for a few days at 
the beginning. We have maintained excellent on-line learning. Staff attendance has been high. Around 95% of 
students returned to us on September 3rd, and 93% have been with us this week.  

If you would like to visit the school, I will be happy to show you around and answer any questions you may have.  

My  team and I love working at Garratt Park School, and I’m sure you will see why! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Michael Reeves 
Headteacher 


